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October 13, 2009

Dear Gene and Marg,
 
The Committee on Curriculum and Instruction’s subcommittee for Arts and Humanities met on October 6th and discussed the Comparative Studies 336 course and unanimously approved it. We are adding the additional learning outcomes for Visual and Performing Arts GEC and moving it forward to OAA. I have included the revised syllabus with this letter.
 
Thank you for your commitment to Undergraduate education at OSU,
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Valarie Williams
Chair, CCI Subcommittee B Arts and Humanities
Professor of Dance
Associate Dean, Arts and Humanities
 
